Holy Week Outreach Packets

Members of First Lutheran Church are invited to help distribute Holy Week Outreach Packets to
unchurched friends and neighbors as a way to invite them to attend our Holy Week services.
Here’s how the process will work:

a. Make a list of people you know who are not currently involved in a church.

b. Call the church office to pre-order the number of packets that you are willing to deliver
to your unchurched friends and neighbors. When calling the church office, include the
number of people in each household (adults + children).

c. Place your order no later than NOON on March 31, 2022, so packets can be
assembled prior to distribution. You can pick-up packets at the church by NOON on
Friday, April 1st.

d. Please hand-deliver packets by April 4th, so that recipients will have information prior
to our Holy Week worship schedule begins.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Pastor Bob Dealey by email at
Rtdealey@sbcglobal.net or by phone at 785.272.5302.



mailto:Rtdealey@sbcglobal.net

